
 

 
The Appropriate Technology Collaborative 

 

Radical Transparency 
 

 
ATC Donors deserve a clear and unambiguous accounting of where their donations go, the 
projects they support and who they serve.  
 
To better serve our donors we have created the ATC Emergency Response Transparency 
program which is as follows. 
 
In responding to emergencies ATC will: 
 

● Assess what we can do to have the greatest impact helping people respond to 
emergencies. 

 
● Provide clear accounting of all funds received, materials and technologies purchased, 

labor contracted and staff time spent responding to each emergency. 
 

● Identify all parties benefiting from ATC donations through signatures and/or photographs 
of each recipient.  

 
● Provide online complete documentation and accounting of all all funds received, all 

materials distributed and all people served.  
 
In addition we commit to:  
 
All ATC staff responding to an emergency will receive a maximum of $15.00 per hour.  Period.  
 
All materials will be purchased locally whenever possible.  
 
Local people, particularly people affected by an emergency will receive preferential 
consideration in hiring.  
 
All people hired will be identified in ATC Emergency Response Final Accounting.  
 
 
-John Barrie 
ATC Executive Director, USA 
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